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Pupil Premium trip offer 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As a parent of a child who receives Pupil Premium funding, I am sure you are aware that the funding received 
by the school, on your child’s behalf, is used to provide additional provision for your child. 
 
Our current provision for pupils at NPPS in receipt of Pupil Premium funding is published in our Strategy 
Statement on the school’s website.  We are, however, always looking for ways to improve our provision and 
our Pupil Premium offer is always being reviewed and updated depending on pupils’ needs and opportunities 
that may arise. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that, from January 2018, the school will be using some of its Pupil Premium 
funding to pay for your child’s school trips on your behalf.  We feel that this is an effective use of the funding to 
ensure all children are able to attend our fantastic trips, which enhance our curriculum so effectively, and to 
relieve you, as a parent, of some of the pressures that payments can ensue. 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to extend this offer to the payment of our annual Year 6 residential.  We can, 
however, support the payment of this in various ways and therefore urge you to make an appointment to 
discuss the payment of residential trips with myself or Mrs Hill at the earliest opportunity once the first letter 
about the residential is sent to you. 
 
When letters about school trips are sent out at the start of each term, you will still need to log into ParentPay 
to grant permission for your child to attend – just ignore the part about payments.  You are still able to make a 
voluntary contribution for each trip if you wish, but please be assured that this is not expected.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and please contact me if you have any 
questions about this offer.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Miss Hudson 
Deputy Headteacher 
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